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Greetings! 
The first two months of 2024 have been incredible at 
LWMC.  We are starting to see more people attend 
worship and discipleship opportunities.  As you read 
this, we are about to have Revival March 10-12.  Re-
vival is a word that has been lost in a lot of churches in 
recent history.  Revival is defined in dictionaries as “an 
improvement in the condition or strength of something.” 
This is true as we gather to hear incredible worship 
music and preaching from some of the best in the ar-
ea.  We will gather those nights to hear the Word of 
God speak to us and strengthen our faith.  However, it 
goes so much deeper than that.  Robert Coleman the 
theologian said revival is "the awakening or quickening 
of God's people to their true nature and purpose." My 
prayer is that we have revival not only in our church, 
but also in our community. As we continue to gather on 
Sunday mornings and other times, I ask you to pray for 
the revival. Let us pray before revival for all involved 
who help prepare and lead.  Let us pray during revival 
for God to speak to us and through us.  Lastly, let us 
pray after revival that God reaches all areas of our 
community, hearts are softened, bodies are healed, 
and souls are saved in the name of Christ.  I love you 
all and look forward to seeing you in worship. 
God bless you all, 

. 

Memory  

verse 

Of the  

Month 

Therefore humble 

yourselves under 

the mighty hand of 

God, that He may ex-

alt you in due time  

1 Peter 5:6  

Sailing on the 

wings  

of the Spirit 



SHORELINES : WHAT’S HAPPENING AT LWMC 

Wednesdays at 7:00 pm Choir Practice 

Come join the 11:00 service choir.  We practice every 
Wed. Night at 7:00 pm. All are welcome!   

Thursday, March 7, 6:30:  

Methodist Women will meet to share a time of fellowship 
and make final plans for the Bake Sale. All women are 
invited to attend and share in the ministries that the women 
support. 

Saturday, March 9 at 8:30 am 

Men’s Breakfast: Come join us for a delicious breakfast 
and great fellowship. 

Friday March 15th at 6:30 pm 

Lake Cove Class and Choir  Brunswick Stew 
Gathering! The Lake Cove Sunday School Class, led by 
Billy Hobbs, and members of the choir will meet to share a 
meal and fellowship. We would love for anyone interested 
in joining the choir or our Sunday School class to come 
and join us!! 

Sunday, March 17th at 4:00 pm 

LWMC’s annual Easter Egg Hunt is coming!!  We ask each 
child to bring 12 plastic eggs filled with treats and lots of 
energy!  Some activities include crafts, games, 
dinner, and maybe a special visitor will show 
up too!  We look forward to seeing everyone 
then!!! 

Youth Updates 
 
Our Youth will be helping hide eggs and games 
at the Easter Egg Hunt on March 17th. 
 
Youth Sunday is May 5th, please pray for our 
youth as we prepare of this service.  

Sundays at 5 pm 
Youth/Teens, Little Lambs 
(Ages 2-4), Kids Following 
Christ (K-Grade 2) & Book 
It! (Grades 3- 5) is every 
Let’s feed all these sheep 
on Sunday evening for 
the week ahead!  
 
NURSERY  WORKERS 
    9:00am & 11:00am  
 
Mar 3rd 
9-Catherine Cook 
11-Samantha Alsup 
Mar 10th  
9-Patsy Worrell 
11-Christy Babson 
Mar 17th 
9-Lauren Stone 
11-Anna Mabe 
 
 
MARCH HOSPICE 
Patty Hobbs, Mallory Furlow 

 

 

Donations for East Columbus High School 

The youth are also leading the LWMC mis-

sions project  for this month. The ECHS Coun-

seling staff need small snacks, bags of candy, 

small bottles of water, crackers, and small per-

sonal care items (tooth brushes, tooth paste, 

deodorant, etc.) for students. Items can be 

placed in the church office. THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR SUPPORT!   



Sunday School is important  for spiritual formation and discipleship, and Sunday School 
teachers are essential!  Please prayerfully consider volunteering in one of our Sunday School 
classrooms, even if you can only fill in 
from time to time. Please support 
Sunday school, as it is a vital part of 
our church and important to our youth 
who are wanting to learn about Jesus.  

Remember, that God will equip those 
He has called! Please contact Judy 
Carroll for more information.  

 

 
 
SERVING GOD AND OTHERS: RED BIRD 
MISSION TEAM outreach efforts continue! 
Our family received a new kitchen floor, counters, 
and sink! The floor was unsafe for this elderly 
couple. The team, including Jeff Clarke and Fred 
Mills-Winkler, rebuilt the kitchen to provide the 
family a safe room to gather for meals. Our next 
trip is October 13-18, 2024. Please consider 
supporting this vital mission in a forgotten part of 
our country!  
 
 
NEWSLETTER CONTRIBUTIONS: 
Submit info/pictures for the newsletter by the 25th 
of each month to  Ann Clarke or 
lakewaccamawmethodist@gmail.com 
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LENTIN SEASON CONTINUES!  

Sunday, March 17@4:00 Children’s Egg 
Hunt 

Thursday, March 28@6:30 Maundy  
Thursday Service 

Friday, March 29@11:00 Good Friday  
Service 

Saturday, March 30@8:30 am Methodist 
Women Bake Sale 

 
Sunday, March 31@6:30 am: Sunrise Service 

Sunday, March 31@11:00 Easter Worship Service 
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Agape Dinner Youth Fundraiser! 

Thank you to all people who came out to the Agape Dinner! We all had a fun time, 

great food, and fellowship. The youth hosts and hostesses all  worked hard and 

did an amazing job! Thanks also to the 50+ group who helped with the prepara-

tion, decorations, and meal. As always, the support for our youth was tremen-

dous.  Your donations will help with  the youth’s trip to SURGE this summer!  


